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Dear Parents, 

March is a month filled with many events! Below are some of the 
highlights important for your child and family. 
 

1. Vehicle Day K-2 March 3 

2. Math VBA Test – 2nd March 4 

3. Coffee Talk “Middle School” March 5 

4. Reading VBA Test 2-5 March 6 

5. 5th Grade Whole Group Picture March 7 

6. Science VBA Test -5th March 11 

7. SeaWorld – 5th March 13 

8. No School – Spring Break March 14 – 21 

9. SeaWorld – 3rd March 28 

10. Auction March 28-29 
 

Please consider participating in our annual PTA Auction by 
donating to your childÕs classroom basket and joining us online to 
participate in the actual Auction on March 28th and 29th. The 
funds raised provide needed school materials above and beyond 
our state funded items. Thank you for helping Sweetwater 
Elementary to be one of the best elementary schools in our 
county. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tamara Hopkins 

Sweetwater 
Mission 

Statement 
We, the caring 
community of 

learners at        
Sweetwater         
Elementary,     

strive toward a  
lifetime of    

achieving our 
“personal best”, 

guided by a         
positive attitude   

in a nurturing         
environment. 

 
 

Volusia County 
Schools Mission 

Statement 
"Through the     

individual          
commitment         

of all, our            
students will           
graduate with            

the knowledge, 
skills, and values 
necessary to be 

successful          
contributors to    
our democratic   

society."  
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 Thank you so much to everyone who 
participated in the special area “POP” fund 
raiser!  It was a great success! 😊 Funds 
raised will enable our special area teachers to 
order supplies/equipment needed to continue 
to provide quality programs for our students. 
The “Leveled” prizes will be sent home in 
March. 

On Friday, March 14th, our school will 
be participating in the district “Fitness 
Festival” at Silver Sands Middle School.  Our 
4th and 5th grade athletes were selected based 
on our school fitness tests results. Events 
begin at 9:00 am, so come on out and cheer on our Sweetwater athletes!  
We hope you have a safe and active spring break! 
Coach Cooney, Coach K and Coach Meadows :) 

Yearbooks 
Yearbooks are available to purchase online at www.buytheyearbook.com until 
April 30th, 2025.  DonÕt miss out, because books need to be pre-ordered! 
 
The deadline for fifth grade ads has closed. 

“How did it get so late so soon?” ~Dr. Seuss 
Please remember, students are dismissed between 
2:25-2:30 p.m.  All students must be picked up no 
later than 2:40 p.m.  On early release 
Wednesdays, dismissal is between 
1:25-1:30 p.m., and students must be 
picked up by 1:40 p.m.  Thank you for 
making sure your child knows how they 
are getting home each day! 
 

Arrive by 7:40! 
This is a reminder that 
school begins promptly 
at 7:50 a.m.  The 
warning bell rings at 
7:40.  Our gates open at 
7:20. Please leave home 
early enough so that you 
are not caught in 
traffic and late for 
school! 
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Please Support Our Business Partners! 


